Stewardship Committee Meeting May 9, 2023

Attended by: Dan Price, Shirley Engerbretson, Becky Newberry, Lisa Kraft, and Sandy Lieske

1. Council’s project for Stewardship team, update:
a. Dan and Sandy created draft letters to send to households to ask their intention about their membership with King of Glory. The letters look great, a few suggestions were made.
b. The letters will be shared with Council to get their in-put.
c. The list of households that have not financially supported KoG for the last three years will be reviewed by Pastor Connie and a few council/stewardship members before the letters are sent out.	

2. Special offering appeal for handicap doors at North entrance
a. After discussion this will be one of our Ministry Initiatives for next year.

3. Digital updates:
a. Our team has contacted Matt Lee, council member, about pursuing a tv monitor sign for our Narthex area.
b. We discussed a new digital sign for outdoors to replace the old sign on the front lawn as another Ministry Initiative for next year.
c. Lisa will call Hope Lutheran for information about their new sign.
i. Information from Hope: Sign is one-sided, cost between $40-50,000, they used Thinksign. 

4. It’s time to update our Volunteer booklet and Time & Talent survey.
a. Lisa will contact Diana to see if she can find a copy of the Volunteer Description Booklet and the most recent T&T survey sent out for Sunday Volunteer positions. The copies of these two documents were found and distributed to the Stewardship team as a starting point.
b. Our team will be updating the T&T and Ministry Handbook this summer, with the intent of volunteer recruitment.


